
 
 
 

22nd May 2018 

 
To: Parents of Senior Pupils  
 
Dear Parents, 
 

Senior School Summer Concert – Thursday 14th June at 7.00pm 
 
You are warmly invited to the Senior School Summer Concert, an evening of music and drama performed by pupils in the 
Senior School. The concert will feature performances from the Senior Choir, Vocal Group and Senior Band, as well as a 
number of individual items. We are also delighted to welcome select pupils from the Junior School to take part. 
 
Please note that the date of this concert has changed and is now on the same day as Senior Sports Day. 
 
Pupils who are performing at the concert will need to arrive no later than 6.15pm to become familiar with the surroundings 
and for a very short rehearsal. Pupils are to wear their normal uniform. The concert will finish at approximately 9.00pm. 
 
This year we are again fortunate to be performing in the Recital Room in the Music School at Nottingham High School. There 
are clear signposts directing you to the Music School. Members of staff will greet you on entrance and direct you to the Recital 
Room. There is a lift for those with additional needs. The exact location, timings and entrance fee are as follows: 
 

Music School, Nottingham High School,  
Forest Road East, Nottingham, NG1 4HJ 

(Admission on the door – adults £4.00, children free) 
Concert start time: 7.00pm 

Concert finish time: 9.00pm approx.  
 
Summer refreshments will be available for parents and guests both before the concert starts and during the interval half way 
through the evening. Please complete the consent slip at the bottom of this letter confirming you are happy for your child to 
attend the concert.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mr D Thompson 
Head of Music 
 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

 
 

Senior School Summer Concert – Thursday 14th June 2018 
  

Child’s Name:  Form:  

 
I am willing for my child to take part in the Senior School Summer Concert on Thursday 14th June 2018 
 

Signed:  Date:  

Please return to Mr Thompson via your form teacher ASAP 
 


